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MEMORANDUM FROM THE DIRECTOR

TO : ALL CONCERNED OFFICIALS AND STAFF

SUBJECT ; OBSERVANCE OF HEALTH AND SAFETY STANDARDS

In light of the recent Mpox cases reported in Baguio City, we are prioritizing the health
and safety of our employees. All individuals participating in the PCR Assessment in
Baguio City are reminded to strictly follow health protoceols and adhere to the
minimum safety measures. Key practices include wearing face masks, regularly washing
hands with soap, and using hand sanitizer or alcohol to clean hands.

We are committed to ensuring the well-being of our employees and urge everyone to
take necessary precautions to prevent the spread of infection within the workplace.

Please take note and act accordingly.
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